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Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and members of the committee: 

 

My name is Carver Akiteru Oblander. I live in Portland and I am concerned about the 

skyrocketing electric costs for my home, as well as the resilience of my electrical 

service in the face of increasing challenges from natural disasters, environmental 

dangers, and aging infrastructure. 

 

I think it is time for the regulatory system to move forward from 100 years ago to a 

new system that can account for these factors when evaluating price increases. 

 

I urge your support for SB 688 -2. Thank you for your time. 


